
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rose Janson 
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 8:47 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: ADUs will also help Hamilton FINANCIALLY 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors 
 
We are very supportive of how Hamilton City Hall is encouraging ADUs! Thank you. 
Urban infill development can generate more living spaces within existing residential 
neighbourhoods.  This, in turn, can increase density levels in a way that justifies 
enhanced public transit and makes grocery stores and other neighbourhood amenities 
more viable in the area.  Accommodating more people in urban areas means less need 
to expand outwards. And it helps generate funds for the City. 
 
You are aware of all the benefits of ADUs: they increase the availability of rental 
units across urban suburban neighbourhoods and in rural settlement areas.  They 
increase the range of rental options available in a municipality, opening the door for 
someone to live in an already established residential neighbourhood in a house with a 
yard and garden access. 
 
ADUs can help people become or remain homeowners. A rental unit in or on a 
residential property might make a home purchase viable for a first-time buyer with rental 
revenue helping to pay for a mortgage.  An ADU might also be what enables a current 
homeowner to remain in their home by providing the revenue required to cover on-going 
costs. 
 
ADUs can also enable extended families to support each other – The opportunity to 
establish a suite in an existing home or a backyard, can enable a primary resident to 
create housing for adult children or aging parents on site but in separate living spaces. 
This enables everyone to have their own living space on a family property but with 
supports nearby –something that might be essential in the case of elderly family 
members. 
 
The Province has gone through the back door and legalized sprawl that allows 
Speculator-driven urban boundary expansion (UBE) applications anytime, anywhere. 
This is criminal- 
 
We fully support your resistance to Provincial over-reach, and will do all we can to 
promote ADUs in Hamilton. 
 
With thanks,  Rose Janson and Family 
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<https://gasp4change.us1.list-
manage.com/track/click?u=f78129ba7eabe097015221d5d&id=da4f425fd8&e=f6c9db87
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